
Dear parents, carers and children, 

This has been another fun and eventful week! Yesterday saw everyone looking cosy and snuggly 

in their pyjamas and with their teddies for World Book Day. A range of activities took place 

across the morning, including a Big Bumper Book Quiz in their hives. There were questions for all 

ages, and, although it was close, Blue hive won by half a point! Y1/2 devised their own book 

quizzes for their friends, as well as creating their own ‘Dream Reading Spaces’. They also made 

books in their History lesson. Adah read a story to Reception class, Honey Bee class carried out 

some activities about dragons linked to their English text, and Ivy Bee class created hats for a 

character in their favourite books. Children brought in a book to swap, and towards the end of 

the morning, some children from Y5/6 read stories to the rest of the school. They chose a text 

each, and the rest of the children chose which story they would like to hear. Thank you to the 

Y5/6 children for your super story reading. See Facebook for more photos of the day. 

In Year 1 and 2 Art today, they were looking at shapes again, and drawing outlines before adding texture and finally colour. They’re not just 

‘colouring in’ but using the colour to show texture, light and shadow. In Reception, Mrs Brear made one big creative area to promote lots of 

talking whilst being creative. The Reception children chatted, took turns to use resources and made some beautiful creations. See more 

photos on Facebook. 

 

 

 

The school was filled with the heavenly scent of hyacinths from the BSA’s Mothers’ Day Pop-Up Shop. Children who had pre-ordered their 

gifts had the opportunity to decorate a label, wrap them up, and take them home for their mothers, carers or grandmothers. Thank you to 

the BSA for organising this. 

During this morning’s Golden Worship, Boni talked to the children about the Brighstone Horticultural Society’s spring show 

that is coming up on Saturday 23rd March. There are quite a few categories that the children can enter, including drawing or 

painting a picture of a village church, and painting a stone or an egg with an Easter theme (and we will be entering the     

handwriting competition as a school). See further details emailed out next week.  

With very best wishes,  Mrs Lennon and the Brighstone team 

Learning and Achieving Through Love,  

Courage and Respect 

This week, we have been thinking about Seeing God’s Love in Action. 

 We acted out a story that Jesus told his disciples 

about workers who were picking grapes for 

Jonah, a vineyard owner. Some men worked 

from sunrise to sunset, while others only 

worked for one or two hours at the end of the 

day. When they all got paid the same, the men 

who had worked all day were angry.  

We discussed how Jonah treated those who worked in his vineyard. Was this 

justice?  Jesus told this story because he wanted his disciples to know that God’s 

love does not depend on what we do or don’t do. God’s idea of justice is to 

make everyone equal in his Kingdom because his love is so generous. Jesus was 

reminding us that we should be thankful for God’s generosity and not be envious 

or grumble about the good things that God also gives to others. 

We had a good discussion about this story! 

 

Praise Prayer 

 

Lord, Your justice reaches to the heavens, 

Your faithfulness into the clouds. 

We give you praise for your generous love, 

That does not discriminate, 

But gives us more than we could ever hope 

for. 

Amen 

 

“Learn to do right. Seek justice.” 

Isaiah 1.17 



School Dinners 
Children in Year R, 1 and 2 are entitled to a ‘universal’ free school meal everyday.  

Children in Years 3-6 are charged at £2.90 per day.  

 
 

 
 
 
 
  

Safeguarding 
 

If you have a concern about a child you can call the 
police on 999 if you feel they are at risk of  

immediate harm 

You can contact the NSPCC: 
 

Or call children’s services 0300 300 0117 

   Poetry Corner 
 

Open a Book 
 

Open a book 
And you will find, 
People and places of every kind; 
Open a book 
And you can be, 
Anything you want to be; 
Open a book  
And you can share, 
Wondrous words you find in there; 
Open a book 
And I will too, 
You read to me 
And I’ll read to you! 
 
 
 
 

Reading Recommendations 
Each week we will include a book recommendation from a 

child and/or adult. 
 

 

This week, Annie recommends: 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Attendance Matters! 

Week Commencing 4th March 

Whole School attendance target: 96.5% 

      

 Actual Attendance: 93.67% 

Late marks this week: 4 

 

https://www.nhs.uk/

live-well/is-my-child-

too-ill-for-school/ 

 

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday Week 3 

Pizza Sausage and mash Roast pork Chicken korma Fish fingers Option 1 

Tomato pasta Cauliflower cheese Veggie roast Tomato pasta Quorn nuggets Option 2 

Dessert Apple bake Jelly Shortbread Fruit cake Shortbread  

I would like to recommend this book because there are lots 

of books inside one book. There is a competition with the 

birds, a girl sees space aliens, a crocodile reads a book, and 

there is someone that brings cake to space! 

There is also one with a ghost that frightens everyone in the 

palace.  

This is a funny and calm book. 



Bumble Bee Luka-Bear for lots of confident talk in group chats. Bethan for good grouping work in 
Maths. Annie for being really focused on her work throughout the week.  

Honey Bee Alyssa for taking new challenges in her stride and being a good friend to others. Henry 
for his resilience in Maths. 

Sports Bee Tom for always showing the school games values and being ready to learn in PE.  

EARA (nominated 

by members of the 

EARA group) 

Martha for walking silently in the corridor and putting her finger to her lips when anyone 
walked past. (Nominated by Helena) 
  



Social, Emotional & Mental Health 







School Day Timings 

The school day is as follows: 

8.25am: Gates open 

8.30am: School starts 

3pm: School ends 

3.10pm: Gates close 

Many thanks. 

Please be reminded that all children need to wear the correct PE kit on PE days. 

The correct PE kit is also needed for sports clubs. 

Socks and hair accessories must be in the school colours. 



Key dates this year 
 
 

 

2023-2024 academic year 

 

 

• Thursday 21st March: Bumble Bee visit to Carisbrooke Castle 

• Saturday 23rd March: BHS Spring Show 

• Thursday 28th March: Easter service in St Mary’s Church at 2pm 

• Thursday 28th March: Last day of term 

• Friday 29th March - Friday 12th April: Easter holidays 

• Monday 15th April: Back to school 

• Monday 29th April - Wednesday 1st May: Y4 residential at Tile Barn 

• W/C 13th May: Y6 SATs 

• Friday 24th May: Last day of term 

• Monday 27th - Friday 31st May: Half term 

• Monday 3rd June: School closed for staff development day 

• Tuesday 4th June: Back to school 

• Wednesday 18th - Friday 21st June: Y6 residential in London 

• Friday 12th July: Reports go home 

• Tuesday 16th July: Parents Evening 3.15pm - 6pm 

• Thursday 25th July: Last day of term 

• Friday 26th July: School closed for staff development day 

 

Term dates are also available on our school website. 

 

 

 

 

 

 


